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Readathon books have arrived 
Back in Autumn, we hosted a Readathon event 
in school and raised money to buy new books 
for the children. They have arrived and they 
look amazing! A huge thank you to everyone 
that supported this event. Well done to Rose 
(Y6) and Will (Y4) who raised the most money. 
They must have read for hours!!! 

 
Y3 Pedestrian Training 
Some of the most vital lessons are about our 
safety. Children at East Boldon Junior School 
learn about E safety, electrical, fire and water 
safety – we also offer cycling proficiency and 
pedestrian training. The Y3s have just 
completed 6 weeks of pedestrian training and 
they were superb. They know how to cross 
roads safely, looking for hazards and potential 
dangers. The coaches remind children in Y3 to 
always cross roads with adults until parents 
decide that they are old enough to cross on 
their own. They are all safer now in our 
community. Fantastic!  

 
 

Y5 Cricket and Football Tournaments 
Our Y5 Cricket Team travelled to Castleview 
Academy to compete against other local teams 
this week. The team performed admirably, 
winning all of their group games and topping 
the league. In the final, the team tied with 
Dame Dorothy Primary and the teams had to 

face a Super Over! 
Unfortunately, we 
were beaten by one 
run.  The children 
were amazing sports 
and congratulated the 
winners. Our children 

were so proud of their silver medals and the 
coaches heaped praise on them for their 
amazing attitudes and efforts.  
 
The football team also 
did incredibly well 
impressing the coaches 
with their teamwork and 
skills. They won three of 
their games and finished 
high up the leaderboard! 
 
Lots of our pupils have been personally invited 
back to Castleview for coaching sessions, as 
they were identified as gifted and talented. 
 
School Garden 
A group of parent 
volunteers popped 
into school today to 
help Y5 weed our 
raised beds and plant 
vegetables. A huge 
thank you. The pupils 
loved it! 
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Let’s Celebrate! 
 
Writers of the week 

Year 3 – Sophia, Jude, Jessie, Maya, Mya &  
   Joel 
 
Year 4 – Quinn, Olivia, Cole, Kleanth & Noah 
    
Year 5 – Aimee, Emily, Adam, Amber, Evie &  
   Samuel 
    
Year 6 – Callum, Jasmine, Oliver, Esme, Jake &  
   Sam 
 

Stars of the week 

Year 3 – Max, Amera, Luke, Jazmina, Reuben,  
   Elliott & Isaac  
    
Year 4 – Mitchell, Noah, Henry & Eleanor     
    
Year 5 – Imogen, Thomas, William,  
   Matthew, Ariella & Tom 
       
Year 6 – James, Caleb, Scarlett, Rose, George  
    & Elizabeth 
 
 
Head Teacher Award 

Max, Ruby, Leo, Mya (Y3), Ethan, Jude, Gabriel 
(Y4), Emily, Sienna, Mya, Jamie (Y5), Cruz, 
Elissa, Matthew, Florrie, Isaac, Jack, Amber-
Rose (Y6) all impressed Mr Shenton recently 

with their , and 

 to their work. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Term dates for your diary (New items in bold) 
 

Summer term: 
19th April – 28th May 
7th June – 23rd July 

 
Half Term 31 May – 4 June 
 
8 June: World Ocean’s Day 
16 June: Y5 Newcastle Eagles Basketball 
18 June: Y6 Bus induction  
25 June: Y6 Flamingo Land 
28 June: 6SW Bikeability 
5 July: 6LB Bikeability 
9 July: Y6 Leavers’ Party 
12-16 July: Y6 Derwent Hill Residential 
19 July: Change up afternoon 
23 July: Community Family Picnic 

 

Autumn Term: 
7th September – 22nd October 

2nd November – 16th December 
 

INSET Days: 6th September, 1st November & 
17th December 

 
Child Safety Reminders: 

 
Stay safe  

We have done incredibly well 
here at East Boldon Juniors to 
have so few class closures. We 

keep reminding the children to 
wash their hands thoroughly and follow our 
rules about corridor bubbles. They are great! 
As the roadmap eases national rules, there is a 
tendency for us all to relax but we are going to 
keep reminding the children about personal 
hygiene for their and your safety. 
 

Parking  
Please take care when 
parking cars to pick up or 
drop children off at school. 
Children’s safety is 

paramount. The Police visit all 
schools regularly to check that children are 
safe when arriving at, or leaving, school. 
 


